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Comments: 
I wish City Council to reconsider not replacing the City Greenhouses that are being condemned. Having our own 
greenhouses allows us to choose directly what we want to plant in pots around the city. To date the choice of unique 
and colorful plants has invigorated the landscapes of Saskatoon. In addition the City Greenhouses manage some of 
the unique plants in the Mendel Conservatory. This is a marvelous place to visit! Finally please consider that people 
will become unemployed as happens when a business closes.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


